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Laurel Friedman
Principal






School Improvement Leader
Parents, Guardians and Group Home staff, 

There is a long tradition of Ruby Van Meter School hosting functions for students to enjoy each other’s company and practice skills learned in a social setting.  We would like to continue this tradition and to do so we must keep the needs of our current students as our focus.  While we appreciate the community interest in our dances, consideration for adequate supervision and safety of our students has lead us to make some changes in our dance policy.    As you read below, you will see that these are not all changes, rather more clearly communicated and enforced policies for participation. 
· Attendance at dances is limited to current RVM students.
· Current Ruby Van Meter students may bring a guest if pre-approved.  Requests must be submitted to the RVM office 5 school days in advance of the dance.  

·  Ruby Van Meter Staff reserve the right deny entry into any dance in order to ensure the safety of all.   This is at the discretion of the staff member.  

The Ruby Van Meter Homecoming Dance is the one dance that will continue to be open to RVM alumni.  We ask that the following in closely observed:
· Alumni must be accompanied by parent, guardian or group home staff


· Parent; guardian and group home staff are responsible for guests behavior
· The Homecoming Dance will begin at 6:30 and end at 8:00.   All students and guests will be picked up by 8:15.  
· Any student or guest that does not comply with the policy will be disqualified from attending future Homecoming dances.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at any time. We will appreciate you sharing this information with your site staff.

Sincerely,

Cynthia Weisz

Principal

710 – 28th Street Des Moines, Iowa 50312

515-242-8220    Fax: 515-242-8223 


